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INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO: CHAIR AND MEMBERS DATE: 05 November 2015
COMMUNITY HERITAGE COMMISSION
FROM: REBECCA PASCH FILE: 2410-20

CITY ARCHIVIST Reference: Community Heritage

Commission

SUBJECT: BURNABY MOUNTAIN ORAL HISTORY PROJECT - UPDATE

For the information of the Chair and Members of the Community Heritage Commission, I
provide below a progress report on the Burnaby Mountain Oral History Project since our last
meeting.

Progress continues on the Burnaby Mountain Oral History Project with the first eight interviews
now complete. Those interviewed include:

Founding member of Burnaby Mountain Preservation Society and City of Burnaby
Environmental Star recipient (2001), Steve Mancinelli

Former City Parks and Recreation employee John Kirbyson

Burnaby Mountain Preservation Society members Karen Morcke and Diane Hansen
(joint interview)

Burnaby resident Maureen Olofson who lived on Burnaby Mountain as a child
Current City Parks and Recreation employee, Alekxos Sarter

Stoney Creek Environment Committee members John Templeton, Alan James and
Christine Leston (joint interview)

Former Parks and Recreation Commissioner and 2008 City of Burnaby Environment
Award recipient, Tony Fabian

City Parks and Recreation employee Rick Sporns
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An interview with Dr. Ron Baker was cancelled due to illness.

Respectfully submitted,

Rebecca Pasch
City Archivist
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